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Chair Takayama, Vice Chair Gates, and Members of the Committee: 

The Department of Public Safety (PSD) supports House Bill (HB) 1653. 

Currently, PSD has three (3) revolving fund accounts that will be impacted by this 

measure.  They are the Halawa Correctional Facility, Waiawa Correctional Facility, 

and the Oahu Community Correctional Facility Stores accounts.  Since the store 

operations at these facilities are now maintained by PSD’s Hawaii Correctional 

Industries, the three aforementioned revolving fund accounts are no longer needed.   

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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